
Note: If preferred, you can scan and send this form via email to chidelle.grullon@gmail.com.

CHESS SIGN-UP

November 19, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Chess season is upon us. Research has proven that involvement in chess builds self-esteem,

critical thinking, logical reasoning skills, memory skills, as well as observational and analytical

skills for all children. We hope that you and your child are once again, as excited as we are.

The Chess Club is open to all students in grades 1-8. There will be two divisions: Knights

(Grades 1 - 4) and Bishops (Grades 5-8). Our program will include a combination of chess

instruction and game play. Our weekly club meetings will start in January through March. The

schedule is as follows.

Knights (Grades 1-4) Weekly Meeting – Tuesdays, 7pm to 8pm

Bishops (Grades 5-8) Weekly Meeting – Wednesdays, 7pm to 8:30pm

If your child would like to participate, please complete and sign the Interest form below. Thank

you and we look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Sr. Jane Feltz,MPF

Principal

GSA CHESS CLUB –Interest Form

Please complete and return the form below by November 30 to

Chidelle Grullon, c/o Jake Grullon – 8th Grade

Child’s Name: ___________________ ___________________________ Grade: __________

Parent’s Name: _______________________________________________________________

Parent’s Signature: ____________________________________________________________

Home Number: _____________________________ Cell Number: ________________________

Email Address: _________________________________________________________________


